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February, 2022, Prayer Letter
“And the word of the Lord was published throughout all the region,” Acts 13:49.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I pray that my Prayer Letter finds each of you doing well. Thank
you for your prayers for us and for the BEAMS Bible ministry. Since we
have moved to Pennsylvania, I am working to contact pastors in
Pennsylvania, Maryland, and New York to see if we can present BEAMS
at their churches.

Mailing BEAMS Bibles to Missionaries

Pastor, would you consider letting us send you some boxes of
Bibles to give to your people for them to take to the post office for
mailing? We can ship you a number of International Priority Boxes of
Bibles to your home or to your church. After you receive the boxes of  René and Freda Freret
Bibles, you can set a date, then on that day place the boxes of Bibles
around your pulpit. Before you dismiss the service, you could ask the church members to come
forward, pick up a box of Bibles, take them to their local Post Office, and pay the postage. What a
blessing that would be to missionaries needing the Word of God! If you would like more information
on having a BEAMS Bible Mailing Day, please contact me at 228-324-4175.

National BEAMS Conference... February 21-22, 2022

Please make your plans to come to the National BEAMS Bible Conference February 21-22, 2022.
Our speakers include: Dr. Joe Arthur, Dr. Johnny Pope, Dr. Tom Wallace, Bro. Jeremiah Andrews,
Dr. Scott Wendal, Bro. Caleb Martin, and Dr. J.D. Weido. On Tuesday, at 1:00 pm, Dr. Scott Wendal
will be speaking to the pastors. His wife, Sis Jodie Wendal, will be speaking to the ladies.

Thank You
Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers

and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.
Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



